
  CITY OF WATERTOWN 
TRAFFIC COMMISSION 

 

Watertown Police Department 552 Main Street         Watertown, MA 02472 

  

              

  
Mr. Robert Airasian, Chair 

Justin M. Hanrahan, Police Chief  

Ryan Nicholson, Fire Chief 

Thomas Brady, Director of Public Works  

Steven Magoon, Community Development and Planning 

Tyler Glode, City Engineer  

Ms. Kelly Gallagher 

 

May 21, 2025 

 

The next meeting of the Watertown Traffic Commission will be held on Wednesday May 28, 2025 in the 

Council Chambers, 149 Main Street, Watertown, MA at 1:30 p.m.  The following items are on the agenda 

for discussion:  

  

1. Approve the minutes of the April 30, 2025 Commission meeting. 

2. Request by Mr. Ken Reyes of Palfrey Street to restrict parking on the south side of Palfrey Street from 

Forest Street to a point easterly to provide increased sight distance for motorists.  

3. Request by Fayette Street residents Ms. Kelly Kurlbaum and Ms. Liz Marino for traffic calming on 

Fayette Street  

4. Request by Mr. Christopher Ives and Ms. Mishy Lesser of Oliver Street for the installation of No 

Parking Here to Corner signage on the south side of Oliver Street at Church Street. 

5. Request by Mr. Clarence Butler of Oliver Street for: 

a. The installation of a speed hump on Church Street at Oliver Street 

b. Enhanced street lighting on Oliver Street at Church Street 

6. Request by Ms. Jenny Gormley of Myrtle Street for pedestrian improvements at the Pleasant Street, 

Myrtle Street, and Green Street connections.     

7. Request by Mr. Steve Maggs of Boylston Street to restrict parking on the west side of Boylston Street 

between #69/71 and 73/75 Boylston Street.   

8. New Business  

 

  

Respectfully Submitted, 

Sgt. D. Sampson 

 

 


